
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Better Biblical View 
of Homosexuality 

And Why It’s Not a Sin 
   

What:  Baked Potato/Salad Bar &    
   Workshop Fundraiser for the Gay  
   Straight Alliance of Quincy High  
   School          
When:   Saturday Sept. 28th, 5pm-7:30pm 
Where:   Salem Church  
   9th & State Street, Quincy, IL 
RSVP:   217-222-0601     $5 students / $10 adults 
     
The historical church has been guilty of excluding people because they are gay.  More and more churches 
are showing support for the LGBT community as we recognize Biblical insights that recognize the fullness 
of God's love and support for LGBT persons.  Come to this workshop and discover how reading snippets of 
Scripture out of context have led to false and misleading interpretations of the Bible's message for gay 
people.  Come and discover both Biblical and theological reasons for why there’s nothing wrong or sinful 
with being gay. Come and learn how a careful reading of the whole Scripture reveals God's good news 
about love, marriage, and sexuality for gay and straight people alike.   
 

 

 

 


